
The General Assembly decided to instruct the CWS that, subject to further instructions to be 
given by the General Assembly in 2014 regarding the coordination mechanism, the CWS 
should continue to work in accordance with the present system, namely, WIPO general rules 
of procedure and the inclusion in its agenda of the item "Report, by the International Bureau, 
on the provision of technical advice and assistance for capacity building to industrial property 
offices in connection with the mandate of the CWS", as decided by the General Assembly in 
2011. 
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